
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
 
Date:  December 7, 2011 
 
To:   Charlotte Mecklenburg Planning Commission  

Zoning Committee 
 
Re:  Re-zoning Petition 2011-066 (52 Eighty, LLC) 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in obtaining comment from Charlotte Douglas 
International Airport regarding Rezoning Petition 2011-066. 
 
Charlotte Douglas International Airport has no objection to this petition in 
light of the FAA’s issuance of its “Determination of No Hazard to Air 
Navigation”.  
 
 


